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Issues related to the application of Annex 2 of the Convention

Below, the secretariat reproduces a communication from the government of Turkey
for consideration by the Board.




cordial and sincere compliments,

In your e-mail of 20 June, 2012 you have recalled to the 50th session of TIRExB during which the
Infor Danish authorities reported that various vehicles registered in Turkey with stretchable TIR wire
were not compliant with the provisions of Annex 2, Article 3, paragraph 9 of the Convention.

I am pleased to inform you that the abovementioned problem was fully considered and all the
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Dear Mr. BOUTEN,

First of all, on behalf of the Turkish Customs Administration, I would like to present you my very
cordial and sincere compliments,

In your e-mail of 20 June, 2012 you have recalled to the 50th session of TIREXB during which the
Danish authorities reported that various vehicles registered in Turkey with stretchable TIR wire
were not compliant with the provisions of Annex 2, Article 3, paragraph 9 of the Convention.

I am pleased to inform you that the abovementioned problem was fully considered and all the
District Offices of the Turkish Customs and Trade Minisiry were instructed on 26 June 2012 to be
more careful on that issue.

I avail myself of this opportunity to express the assurance of my highest esteem.

Sincerely yours,

HiulyaERBAY
Deputy Director General
for the EUJ and External Relations
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